
 

 

 

TO: Residents on 10th Street and Wood Avenue 

FROM: Jay Stejskal, Engineering Technician III 

DATE: May 17, 2019 

SUBJECT: Water Shut-Off on Monday, May 20th  

City Project No.: 19-13 

 

On Monday, May 20, 2019 (weather permitting), the City will be repairing watermain at the intersection of 

10th Street and Wood Avenue.  This will require a temporary shut down of your water supply. 

The shut-off will affect properties on 10th Street and Wood Avenue. 

 

The water will be shut off at your residence beginning at 8:00 a.m. until approximately 12:00 p.m. on 

Monday, May 20th.  Please draw plenty of water before 8:00 a.m. for your use during this time frame. 

 

We realize that shutting off the water is troublesome for everyone involved; however, we will make every 

attempt to have the water back on as soon as possible. 

 

If you have any questions or special requests, please contact our office at 651-429-8531. 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 

 

 


